Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Costello, Timothy [Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 2:04 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: 23836 Saklan Road, Hayward, Final Soil Cleanup
Mark,

We are scheduled to perform the final shallow soil excavation and off-site disposal at the 23836 Saklan Road property in
Hayward this Wednesday, June 4.

There had been a delay in getting back out there due to some sort of planning issue with the city and our client. Our
client has asked that we now proceed with the work. Our contractor is making one day available for us, this Wednesday.

We collected a couple of shallow soil samples last week and the results were favorable, so we have the lateral extent of
the excavation defined. The land owner has signed the manifests, so we are ready to go. We also have a new generator

number.

Once the work is performed we’ll proceed with wrapping up a final report and the closure summary. At this point, it is
looking like one or two truckloads of soil. We plan to perform the work Wednesday morning; finishing in the afternoon.

Feel free to call with any questions. I'll be in the field tomorrow, but available by cell 916-704-4715.
Thank you,

Tim.

Tim Costello | Senior Scientist, Associate

tim.costello@tetratech.com
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